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1 

Division of Water Resources 

I Depar1rnent or Natural Resources 

February 13, 2019 

El Paso County Development Services Department 
2880 International Circle, Suite 110 
Colorado Springs, CO 80910-3127 

RE: Hannah Ridge at Feathergrass Filing Nos. 1-7 and Shops 
Final Plat 
Sec. 32, Twp. 13S, Rng. 65W, 6th P.M. 
Water Division 2, Water District 10 
CDWR Assigned Subdivision No. 21286 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We received your revised submittal dated January 12, 2019 concerning the Final Plat 
for Hannah Ridge at Feathergrass Filing Nos. 1-7 and Shops. Our office previously 
provided comments for the Hannah Ridge at Feathergrass on the following dates: 

Hannah Ridge at Feathergrass Preliminary Plan Amendment on May 13, 2013 
Filing No. 1 on September 19, 2013 
Shops on January 21, 2014 
Filing No. 2 on August 10, 2015 
Filing No. 3 (replat of Tract FF) on May 31, 2017 
Filing No. 4 (replat of Tract GG) on June 14, 2017 
Filing No. 5 (replat of Tracts HH and JJ; Phases 5 and 6 in the preliminary plat) on 

November 19, 2018 
Filing No. ·6 (replat of Tract KK; Phase 7 in the preliminary plat; Phase 8 in 

subsequent correspondence) on November 19, 2018 
Filing No. 7 (replat of Tract LL; Phase 8 in the preliminary plat; Phase 7 in subsequent 

correspondence) on November 19, 2018 

The proposed supply of water and wastewater disposal is to be served by the 
Cherokee Metropolitan District ("Cherokee"). 

Water Supply Demand 

The Water Supply Information Summary, Form No. GWS-76, included with the 
previous submittals provided an estimated water demand of 0.42 acre-feet/year per 
lot for 344 tots, 11.03 acre-feet/year for irrigation of 4.59 acres, and 1.68 acre· 
feet/year for shops for a totat estimated water demand of 156. 97 acre-feet/year. 
Per correspondence with Jonathon Smith, Water and Wastewater Collections 
Manager for Cherokee, more recent engineering reports support a conservative 
estimate of water use for single family homes to be 0.31 acre-feet per year. This is 
consistent with standard water use rate, as found in the Guide to Colorado Well 
Permits, Water Rights, and Water Administration. The estimated water demand for 
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